
 

          

Southern Regional Middle School 

Student Bulletin 

 

Wednesday, January 13 

 

 
Attention 7th Graders:  The 7th grade trip to the Liberty Science Center & Dinner Cruise around Manhattan is on  
June 3, 2016.  Cost is $106.  All payments must be made in full by Friday, January 29. 
 

Attention all Students:  Students are not allowed to stay after to watch a sporting event without a parent or 

guardian.  Students must go home and come back with a parent if they would like to watch a game.  

 

Attention Honor Roll Students:  Do you like to ski or snowboard?  Jack Frost/Big Boulder has 

once again given us FREE Ski Passes for our honor roll students.  If you are on the honor roll list, come 

down to the main office to claim your FREE ski pass and enjoy a day on the slopes!  Congratulations!! 

 

The Girls’ Basketball Team is selling short and long sleeve T-shirts, 

see one of the players, if you are interested.  
 

 

The LEO Club will meet on Wednesday, January 13.  If you have questions, please see Mrs. Beirne in 
room B-1. 
 

SHOP club will meet on Tuesday January 19. We will be creating Valentine's Day cards to send to the troops 
that are overseas. Hope to see everyone there! 
 

Intramurals will be held again on Wednesday this week. Please sign up outside C-12 if you are 

interested the day of. 

 
The History Buffs will meet after school on Wednesday in C-16 to discuss our upcoming field trip. 
See Mr. Smith or Mr. Moore if you have any questions. 
 

 Mark your calendar!  The Annual Bowling for Scholarship Dollars will take place on Saturday, January 30 from 1-4 
PM @ Thunderbird Lanes.  $20 for adults and $10 for students & children includes 2 games of bowling with shoes – buffet 
style food and beverages are also included.  Come out and support our students! 

 
Attention all 8th grade STYLE students.  We will be meeting after school in room C-16 Thursday 
January 14.  
 
Much has happened in the past year, 
hats off to you 2016 is here. 
Perhaps you've grown a size or two, 
needed a new hat, glove or shoe. 
Keep in mind now that it's getting colder, and you become another year older. 



 

Not everyone has a coat that's new, 
to keep themselves from feeling blue. 
If you have a new or used, 
jacket or coat someone could use. 
Please drop it off in the bin, 
a donation will certainly feel like a win. 
Your donation shows kindness in every way, and will truly make someone's day. 
 

National Junior Honor Society is collecting new or gently used coats to donate this winter season.  
Please drop your coat in the bin beside the greeter desk.   
 

What will you do to choose “kind” today?? 
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